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Dear	Representative,	
	
I	appreciate	that	yours	is	a	hard	position	having	to	balance	between	needs	and	
desires	of	the	community.	
It	is	also	important	that	you	represent	the	people	of	Australia's	interest.	As	a	
person	of	Australia,	I	would	appreciate	your	backing	on	the	matter	of	having	a	
fair	and	mandatory	feed-in	tariff.	
Please	support	renewable	energy	technologies	and	their	roll-out	to	a	less	fossil	
fuel	dependant	society.




